
Reporting Concerns 
Regarding the Care and 

Use of Animals 
Bowling Green State University is committed 
to maintaining the highest standards of 
humane care and use of animals.   
 

Individuals with concerns regarding the care and use of animals may report 
these concerns to any one of the following institutional representatives: 
 

Institutional Official responsible for Animal Care and Use 
Dr. Michael Ogawa  (419) 372-0433 
 

The Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee Chairperson 
Dr. Lee Meserve   (419) 372-8361 
 

Research Compliance Officer 
Dr. Hillary Snyder  (419) 372-7716 

 

 Animal Facilities Director 
Ms. Jenifer Baranski  (419) 372-8753 

 

Attending Veterinarian 
Dr. Susan Orosz   (419) 843-3137 
 

Any individual who, in good faith, reports a concern regarding animal care 
and use, will be protected against reprisal as required by Federal and State 
legal statutes.     


